
Hanover-Horton
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Food Service News

If you have any questions,
please contact the Food Service
office at (517) 990-3603.

Free Meal Pick-Up - New dates
As a result of Christmas Break, meals will 

be available for pick-up on the 
following date:

Tuesday, December 29

Meals will be distributed in front of the High
School in a drive-thru fashion. 

No need to sign-up.

Breakfast and lunch are available free of
charge to all students through the end of the

school year.

Submit your application 
We are encouraging all families to submit a

free/reduced meal application online at
www.LunchApp.com.  

Additional financial help may become
available from the State of Michigan for

families that have completed an application.  

Meal Pick-up
Free meals are available
for pick-up in front of the

High School in a drive-thru
fashion on the following

dates:

Tuesday, December 29
12:00PM - 1:00PM

Breakfast & lunch meals
will be provided to all
children 18 & under. 

Happy New Year!

http://www.lunchapp.com/

